From: Redacted

Sent: 5/22/2013 9:50:13 AM

To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov); Stevens, Brian
(brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov)

‘ Redacted ‘

David.Lowrey@sce.com (David.Lowrey@sce.com); Mona Tierney-Lloyd (mtierney-
lloyd@enernoc.com); Carlos Lamas-Babbini (clamasbabbini@comverge.com)
(clamasbabbini@comverge.com); 'David. Weidberg@jci.com'

(David. Weidberg@jci.com); 'Muir.Davis@sce.com' (Muir.Davis@sce.com);
Malcolm Ainspan (ainspanm@netvision.net.il) (ainspanm@netvision.net.il);

Barbara Barkovich (barbara@barkovichandyap.com)
(barbara@barkovichandyap.com); Carl Schlemmer (CSchlemmer@apx.com)
(CSchlemmer@apx.com); Blattner, William (W Blattner@semprautilities.com)
(WBIlattner@semprautilities.com)

Cc:

Bcec:
Subject: Follow-up from May 14 meeting

Hi Matthew and Brian,

Thank you very much for taking the time to meet with the DR Collaborative on May 14.
Matthew must be quite busy preparing for the leave of absence so it is much appreciated.

PG&E took a look at your list of questions and it looks like you have all of the bases covered.
We did insert brief responses to a few questions that pertain to items that are of fundamental
importance to us and the DR Collaborative. But this is a PG&E only mark-up. If you have any
questions, please let us know.

In addition, you asked about DR potential studies, we have attached two recent DR potential
studies. The one in the zip file is a 2009 DR potential study that was put together for the FERC.
One of the PDF files is an April 2012 update of the 2009 FERC study. The other PDF file is a
2012 study for the LBNL by the Brattle Group. It is our understanding that this Brattle group
study is the latest DR potential study for California.

Again, thank you for meeting with us the other day. If we can be of any assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Best regards,

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Analyst
Demand Response

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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